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Donna Conkling

From: Gail Leone <gleone143@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 7:45 PM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department
Subject: Rippy Field 

CAUTION: External sender. 
 
Hi Marc and The Board of Trustees of Scarsdale! 
 
Just a quick note to let you know that we are fully in support of the Rippy Philipps field at Crossways. 
 
I had 4 kids play football under Rippy’s leadership and they all have the best memories of Saturday morning football 
games. The donuts Rippy brought each week was another highlight. What a honor to name the field after an SHS alum 
who gave back so much to our community. 
 
The Leone Family 
39 Barry Road 
2 Eastwoods Lane 
 
 
Gail Leone 
Real Estate Associate Broker 
Claire D. Leone Real Estate 
29 Wilmot Road 
Scarsdale NY 10583 
914-723-8228 
914.588.8020 
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.clairedleone.com&c=E,1,KNrirf8u12PkteoaJ6_aSmK3dYcS
GPk5fmlUoS_GLlDgmlSh4XCahKzoXYDAyUxBSGGfgp7OvWprhbpnwOpZZcA-4XHN-Tvmq_VrZXS3s9i8qqzc&typo=1 
Gail@clairedleone.com 


